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NEWSLETTER 29 – 5th May 2023 

 

Trip to the Motor Museum - As part of their topic on ‘Transport’, children in Year 1 and 2 had an amazing 
automobile adventure this week visiting the British Motor Museum at Gaydon. Pupils saw Royal cars, a 100 
year old bus that they were able to sit in and saw a Mini made of Lego bricks.....just under 30,000 of them! 
Children learnt about aerodynamics and friction and how to build the ultimate car! 
 
King Charles III Coronation - This week the children across the school have been learning about the King’s 
coronation. To celebrate this event the children have enjoyed dressing up, having a celebration treat and 
also writing about what they would do if they were King for the day.  There were some brilliant ideas from 
giving themselves permission to eat cake all day to making sure everyone in the world had enough money 
and that everyone looked after the animals in the world. 
 
Football – On Thursday, our Girls Football team played a match against Tanworth-in-Arden school.  It was a 
great performance resulting in a 1-1 draw and Alyesha was player of the match. 
 
Music Lessons – There are no instrument lessons in school next week due to the SATs.  An extra lesson will 
be added in July. 
 
Clubs Update –  

• There will be no Girls Football Club on Thurs 11th & 18th May. 

• There will be no Girls Tag Rugby on Friday 12th May. 

• Country Dancing will finish on Wednesday 24th May, parents are invited to come and watch their     child 
dance at 3.45pm. 

  
Going Home Notes – Please send a note in with your child or email in advance if your child is going home 
with another adult. If you are unable to do this, please telephone the office before 2.30pm. 
 
Dates for your Diary –   

• Year 6 SATs will be held from Tuesday 9th until Friday 12th May. 

• There will be a Teacher Training Day on Friday 26h May. 

• Sports Day will be held on Thurs 13th July. Year 3-6 will start at 9.15am and Rec, Year 1 & 2 at 1.15pm.  In 
the event of inclement weather, the backup day will be Mon 17th July. 

• The school summer term will finish on Tues 25th July. 
 
Book of the Week – Mrs Ellwood’s class have been reading ‘King Charles lll's Colourful Coronation’ by 
Marion Billet.  King Charles is on his way to Westminster Abbey to be crowned. He meets the colourfully 
dressed people one by one, from beefeaters in blue to a very yellow lollipop man. But before long, he 
realises he's very, very late! Will he make it to the Abbey in time? 
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